Appendix 9

HELLON, Richard

From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 12-Nov-2020 13:38

To: I

Subject: [OFFICIAL] FW: Local resident response to The Club Company (UK) Limited

application for premises license (Tytherington Golf Club)

From:

Sent: 12-Nov-2020 13:35

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Local resident response to The Club Company (UK) Limited application for premises license (Tytherington
Golf Club)

To whom it may concern,

| wish to raise an objection to the application for premises license, Licensing Act 2003 by The Club
Company (UK) Limited for the The Tytherinton Club.

Specifically, the following aspects:

Live music (indoors and outdoors) Monday to Sunday 12:00 noon to 01:00 hours

Recorded music (indoors and outdoors) Monday to Sunday 24 hours

Sale of alcohol (for consumption on the premises) Monday to Sunday 11:00 to 02:00 hours

| am aware this reflects the current license the inclusion of the hotel extends the times throughout the
year these will be applicable. From previous experience as a resident this was in reality limited to only
several times a year (i.e New Years Eve, Bonfire Night celebrations) and therefore had minimal impact on
the local community and residents. We are to assume there will be events most weekends of the year as
per the hotels marketing materials.

Given the location is with a residential area, made up primarily of young and working families, it seems
inappropriate and likely to have significant impact on residents to allow loud music/entertainment
outside. Either 24hours for recorded music or until 01:00 hours for live music. Whereby the noise impact
has no limitations and is clearly not appropriate given the location and that this is applicable every
weekend of the year. Friday to Saturday should be limited until 23:00 latest with an early time on Sunday's
to minimise the impact on working families.

The sale of alcohol is a concern, given the likely hood that attendees at events will in affect not be leaving
the venue until after 02:00 hours. Presenting an increase in traffic due to cars/taxis as well the noise
generated by those leaving the venue. Once again this seems inappropriate for a residential area.

Whilst this may be aligned to other licensed Golf Cubs within the area, these are predominately in rural
locations where the impact on local residents is mitigated by the distance between residential properties

and the venue. This is not the case for The Tytherinton Club.

Best Wishes,



